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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)
MONDAY 22nd JANUARY 2007
HEADED ITEM No. 11 

DERELICT SITES REPORT- SITE SOUTHWEST OF OLD MILL PUBLIC HOUSE
At the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting on Monday 23/10/2006, it was reported to the committee that the site Southwest of the Old Mill Pub 

“is currently being examined to ascertain if it is derelict within the definition contained in Section 3 of the Derelict Sites Act 1990. If it is found to be derelict, appropriate action will be taken in accordance with the provisions of the Act” 

As reported to the Tallaght Area Committee Meeting on Monday 18/12/2006, the site was subsequently examined and was found not to be derelict within the definition contained in the Derelict Sites Act.

However the owner has been written to and advised to remove old cars and to secure site boundary to prevent trespass, these works to be carried out within two months. 
The site will be re inspected in February.

